
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REACH HIGH   -   STRIVE FOR KNOWLEDGE   -   LIVE WITH ALL YOUR HEART 

KI RUNGA RAWA   -   WHĀIA TE ITI KAHURANGI   -   KIA WHĀI Ī TE TAUMATA 

 

 

HENLEY  

SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER                                                     

Tēnā koutou katoa 
 

Welcome to the following students who have started at Henley in the last two weeks: Alva S (Fantail Rm), Ashton T 
(Fantail Rm), Livvy N (Rm 20), Remmy N (Rm 13), Iris Z (Fantail Rm) Riley B (Fantail Rm) and Ariki T (Fantail Rm).  
 

Recently, we have been excited to invite many families into classrooms to share about their culture and country of 
heritage, as part of our school wide Social Science Unit-Journeys.  I am enjoying connecting with students who have 
brought in treasures from their family’s culture, photos, samples of food, language and stories.  Students are learning 
about the multi-cultural composition of their classes.  It is an opportunity for students to lead learning and help us all 
build connections and gain new knowledge and understandings.   The Journeys unit study will continue over the next 
few weeks and we welcome families to become involved within their child’s classroom. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
You may have noticed the flags we had made with the Henley School High Five Values printed on them. Weather 
permitting, the flags will be out at the top steps each day, on display as a visual reminder to everyone, helping us to 
remember to implement these values in our interactions and learning.  (See the PB4L next page for video and photos). 
 

Our William Street carpark is a very busy place and we need your assistance to ensure it remains safe and the traffic 
flows through appropriately to keep our tamariki and whānau safe.  When you drive into the car park to drop your 
children off, please drive as far around in the car park as you can, stopping to drop children safely as close to the 
walking paths as you can. Where possible, refrain from getting out of your vehicle, unless you have parked in a 
designated car park.  Many cars are queuing on the road, to make a right turn into the car park, often making it 
impossible for the traffic to keep moving along William Street and blocking the pedestrian crossing.  If you are unable to 
get into the car park, please drive on, park on the side of the street and walk back.  When parking in the William Street 
carpark, please use the parking spaces only, not the mobility space unless you have a permit to do so nor on the actual 
driveway preventing traffic entering and exiting. At all times, we ask you to treat each other with our Henley High Five 
Value, one of respect. 
 

Earlier this year schools across New Zealand were advised of the new rules and guidelines on minimising the use of 
physical restraint in schools. There is a strong focus on prevention, and they were created in response to educators, 
parents and disability groups seeking clarity on the use of physical restraint in schools and what is acceptable physical 
contact.  All schools were required to have a physical restraint policy in place by the 7 May 2023.  If you wish to read the 
Henley School policy, please contact the Henley School office. Teachers and authorised staff are required to complete a 
mandatory online training module by 7 February 2024.  Many of our staff have already completed this and it is our plan 
that all will by the end of Term 3 2023.  The Ministry of Education have asked schools to make their community aware 
of the changes mentioned above. 
 

Ngā mihi nui 
Natalie Doty 

Acting Principal  

 

24 August 2023 

No: 3 Term 3  

56a William Street 

Richmond, Nelson 

Ph. (03) 544 8904 

 

Email: office@henley.school.nz 

Website: www.henley.school.nz 

Like us on Facebook at Henley School Facebook  

 

He aroha whakatō, he aroha puta mai –If kindness is sown, kindness you shall receive. 
 

Our sincere thanks to all of the 
parents who planned, organised, 

attended and worked hard at 
the 

syndicate discos on Friday 11 
August. A great night was had by 

all, and I thoroughly enjoyed 
seeing everyone dressed up and 

having fun. 

mailto:office@henley.school.nz
http://www.henley.school.nz/
https://www.facebook.com/Henley-School-1550216395280474/


Don’t forget the Senior Syndicate 

Sausage Sizzle Fundraiser 
The Last Thursday will be 31 August 

(Next week) 

Order on your myKindo account by Thursday 

9.00am. 

NO late orders please. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING DATES 
Tues 5th Sept Senior Syn Skiing Rms 20,11 & 12 

Wed 6th Sept Senior Syn Skiing Rms 21 & 22 

Thurs 7th Sept Senior Syn Skiing Rms 3 & 4 

Thurs 7th Sept  Newsletter 

Mon 11th to Fri 15th Sept Maori Language week 

Mon 11th Sept Board of Trustees meeting – 5.30pm, 

Tasman Room 

 

 

 We are proud to display our 

Henley Values on flags 

 caring, honesty, fairness, 

 respect and responsibility. 
Henley F Video  
(Click on link above) 

 

Sapphire and Tawa’s Pizza Writing – Rm 17 

We had to push the dough into a circle shape and put 

on the BBQ sauce.  Then we had to grate the cheese 

and put it on the pizza with ham and pineapple and 

put the pizza in the oven.  We put them in a pizza 

box when they were cooked and delivered them to 

our class for lunch. 

 

 

 

 

 

Fathers 

Day 

Art 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

The cold and flu season is still 

here. 

If your child has flu symptoms, 

we ask that you use your 

discretion and keep your child 

home so as not to spread the 

bugs to other students. 

Thank you for your 

cooperation and 

understanding. 

Yr 5 & 6 Netball teams at a tournament last week. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1r68Jur0zRvb5J21OZ6mKVTQmK26EiaEW/view?usp=sharing


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WILLOW BANK HERITAGE VILLAGE WAKEFIELD – This is a fun and interactive living museum 1 km south of Wakefield, Nelson. 

We have 20+ shop displays for you to explore, food and drink and lots more. Eftpos available. Open on the following Sundays 10am-

3pm: Sept 3rd, Oct 1st, Dec 3rd. Check the Facebook page @willowbankheritagevillage  

ATHLETICS NELSON CHILDREN’S TRACK & FIELD CLUB – For ages 7-14 Years (Terms 4 & 1). Opening night for new and 

returning athletes: Thursday 12th October 2023. Saxton Track 5.15pm. For more information go to www.athleticsnelson.co.nz or email 

athleticsnelson.children@gmail.com  

T-BALL AND SOFTBALL -United Softball Nelson. Mondays 4.30-5.15pm, league starts 30th October (5 weeks Spring League). 

Saxton Field. For more information www.sporty.co.nz/nelsonunitedsoftball/ or contact us on 027 600 00288 or 027 453 3342. 

NETBALL HOLIDAY PROGRAMME - Yr 5-6, 3rd & 4th Oct, Saxton Stadium (inside). Nelson Netball are delighted to offer a holiday 

programme that is designed to have a high level of enjoyment and interaction.  Our school holiday programme is suitable for children 

with all abilities. Cost $90. For more information go to www. https://www.nelsonnetball.co.nz/  

BOOK FAIR – HELPING FAMILIES NELSON. 9th & 10th September. Richmond Primary School Hall, 14 Cambridge Street, Richmond.  

Open 9am-4pm.  Nothing over $2, something for everyone. For more information www.helpingfamilies.org.nz  

VOLLEYBALL HOLIDAY CAMP – Sept 26th 28th for Yr 4 to 6. Visit www.sporty.co.nz/volleyballnelsonbays/calendars for more 

information. 

GLOW WAVE RAVE- Richmond Aquatic Centre. Friday 25th August. Get your glow supplies before the event 6.30-7pm.  Wave 

Rave 7-9 pm. Games, Bomb Comps, Prizes, Aqua Run, Music and Fun. For more information  www.clmnz.co.nz/richmond  or            

ph 03 543 9755 

NELSON YOUTH THEATRE presents Artistocats. Theatre Royal Nelson 27th-30th Sept, 2pm. Bookings: 

www.theatreroyalnelson.co.nz  

NELSON YOUTH THEATRE presents Winnie the Pooh. Theatre Royal Nelson 20th-22nd Sept -6pm, 23 Sept 10am, 12pm & 2pm. 

Bookings www.theatreroyalnelson.co.nz  

NELSON YOUTH THEATRE presents Legally Blonde. Theatre Royal Nelson 25th-30th Sept. Bookings www.theatreroyalnelson.co.nz  

COMPOST WORKSHOP FOR BEGINNERS – Wednesday 30th August 10am-11am. Richmond Library, Constance Barnicoat Room. 

HIRE SCHOOL FAIR - Sunday 10th Sept, 10am -3pm at Cable Bay Adventure Park, Gold coin donation. Bouncy Castle, Face 

Painting, Fair Games, Market Stalls, Quad Bikes, Bike Trail and so much more. 

 

 

Henley Disco 

http://www.athleticsnelson.co.nz/
mailto:athleticsnelson.children@gmail.com
http://www.sporty.co.nz/nelsonunitedsoftball/
https://www.nelsonnetball.co.nz/
http://www.helpingfamilies.org.nz/
http://www.sporty.co.nz/volleyballnelsonbays/calendars
http://www.clmnz.co.nz/richmond
http://www.theatreroyalnelson.co.nz/
http://www.theatreroyalnelson.co.nz/
http://www.theatreroyalnelson.co.nz/

